
















“Many of us, me included, lived for that two hours of exercise as 
we relived our youth and believed we had game.”

- Mr. John Colson



Pursuit of excellence: striving for the highest and best results

Integrity: living honestly and with moral courage









“He is still an evolving role model as he shows us all how one's "sunset years" 
can be more than merely productive, but essential for our community.” 

                                                                                - Jerry Bleckel



“ Back in the 90s your dad once, by accident, deleted the main database. Fortunately I had a daily 
backup and was able to restore the database.  Needless to say, your dad was greatly relieved.” 

- Steve Bernstein











Dear Mr. Rice, 
We wrote some time ago about your turtle program and my pre scientific paper. My name is 
Julian Graziadei and I attended HPA two years ago. I also attended your program and it inspired 
me a lot, that was essentially the reason why I wrote my paper about marine pollution, 
specifically on the Green Sea turtle. Therefore, I am sending you my complete pre scientific 
paper. I just want to tell you that this program in Hawaii was amazing and it fascinated me. 
Thank you for inspiring me!!!

Sincerely, 
Julian Graziadei



Hello, Mr. Rice.
This is Brian Lee from HPA class of 2014. It's been more than 5 years since I graduated high school and I hope you 
can still remember me.

First of all, I have graduated from Johns Hopkins as a behavioral biology major this May and recently got accepted 
to Kyoto University Wildlife Research Center for a 2 years master's program. At college, I became interested in 
primates and was able to participate in a project on social structures of monkeys. In Japan, I will be studying social 
behaviors of chimpanzees and bonobos and hopefully expand my interest into other species.

I am sending this email to say a sincere thank you for being a great mentor in my career.  Looking back at the times 
at Hawaii, you have provided me such precious opportunities for the research experience on the turtles and the trip 
to New Orleans, scuba diving, your marine biology classes, and  all the other inspirations that you have given me 
have shaped my current interest in wildlife. I apologize for realizing this and sending a thank you email very late 
and again, thank you so much.

I am very excited to continue to learn about animals at Japan, so I wanted to share my updates with you, who 
helped me to realize what I like the most. I hope you and your family are doing well in this chaotic situation.

I hope this email finds you well.

Sincerely,
Brian Lee
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